Memaorandum of Agreement

MCCC and Bristol Community College

Those adjunct faculty teaching in the Fall 2018 semester will be contacted by MCCC to remind each to
complete the Title IX training.

For those adjunct faculty not teaching in the Fall 2018 semester, 1) the letter of nonreappointment will
be pulled from their file and 2) upon any submission of availability form any appointment letter will
include the condition that Title IX training required by the College pursuant to Article 13.01 {either the
one meeting per session or $40 if an additional meeting) shall occur no later than two weeks prior to
class start or the appointment will be automatically revoked.
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Erin M. Wright
Associate Director of Employee and Labor Relations
Bristol Community College
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President
Massachusetts Community College Council




